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Plura 
In the evening of the 6th of February 2014 two finnish cavedivers died in a deep sump in "Pluras underjordiske 
løp",Rana municipality in Northern Norway. Three other diversrescued themselves out of the cave. The official 
recoveryoperation attempt in February from the Steinugleflåget sumpupstream was done by three experienced cave 
divers fromBCRA. They could not free the first victim from a restrictionat -110 metres. In March, a group of 17 finnish 
caversand cave divers succeeded to get the first victim free workingfrom downstream. The downstream passage length 
is about1500 meters and a depth of -131 meters. They brought bothvictims up to the Steinugleflåget sump and 
informed the Police.The Norwegian Cave Rescue Service (NGRT) broughtthe victims out of the cave 28th and 29th of 
March.

Uthenting av de to omkomne grottedykkerne fra Steinugleflåget i Plurdalen


